NOTICE TO THE TRADE

Low Sulfur Fuel Surcharge

October 16, 2014

Dear Valued Customer:

The Federal Clean Air Act contains a government mandate that all carriers are required to
utilize fuel with a sulfur content of not more than 0.10% within the Emission Control Areas of
North America.

Hybur Ltd is complying with this regulation and more importantly contributing by reducing
emissions.

However, the use of Low Sulfur Fuel will significantly increase the carrier’s operating expenses
and Hybur Ltd will implement a Low Sulfur Fuel Surcharge to help mitigate the increase in cost.

This charge will be applied to all Northbound and Southbound, public and contract rates for
Belize.

Low Sulfur Fuel Surcharge: Effective Date: November 30, 2014

Equipment Amount
20° $ 60
40’ $120
Passenger Vehicle $ 29each
N/E 700 CFT
LCL (40cft/2000Ibs) | $3.20 W/M,

Min $5.00

Bus/Units/Boats 120 each
Static Cargo/ $10 W/M
Breakbulk Min $150

For more information on how this will impact you please contact your traffic coordinator.

Thank you for your understanding and continued support.



